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ELECTION RESULTS

Officers and members of the QG§G Panel elected for 1975-76 are as follows:
Chairman .....cccceceseeeccessssassesss Laurence H, Lattman
First Vice Chairman ......cccev000eeee. William C, Bradley
Second Vice Chairman ........cee0e0e... Arthur L. Bloom

New Panel Members (1975-77) ...¢¢...... Peter W, Birkeland
Ernest H. Muller
Stephen C. Porter

Returning Panel Members (1975-76) ..... John W. Hawley
W. Hilton Johnson
Kenneth L. Pierce

DIVISION DUES

Results of balloting on the question of whether or not to collect dues from
the Division membership were:

Yes ® 00 0000 0w 00 e 409
No ® o0 s e v e TR 127
Abstentions ..... 77

In order to retain membership in the Division, the $2 dues must be paid
annually with the regular GSA dues (do not send dues to the QG§G Secretary).
A new computer listing of Division members will be made in 1976 - - only
paid-up members will be eligible to vote in elections, receive newsletters,
nominate papers for the Bryan Awards, and participate in other Division
activities. Be sure to check the dues option when paying your GSA dues!!!

KIRK BRYAN AWARD

The QG&G Panel selected G. S. Boulton, Norwich, England, as winner of the
1976 Kirk Bryan Award for his 1974 paper '"Processes and patterns of glacial
erosion,'" 5th Geomorphology Symposium Proceedings, Binghamton, New York.
Presentation of the award will be made at the Division business meeting and
luncheon that will be held during the GSA annual meeting in Denver, Colorado,
November 8-11, 1976.



MACKIN GRANT

Philip T. Davis, University of Colorado, has been awarded the 1975 Mackin
grant for research in geomorphology.

The 1976 Mackin grant for research in geomorphology will be given this fall.
A stipend of not less than $200 will be given as a cash grant to assist
promising graduate student research.

Applications will be received by the QG&G Division no later than October 1, 1976.
Since the grant is intended for graduate student research, applicants should be
nominated by supervising faculty. Each department submitting applications will
be asked to screen them first and indicate priorities.

Application forms may be obtained from the Division Secretary, Don J. Easterbrook,
Geology Department, Western Washington State College, Bellingham, Washington,
98225, The form includes a resume¢' of the applicant, statement of proposed
research, and a letter of reference from the thesis advisor. Applications will
be evaluated by the Management Board; the grantee will be announced at the GSA
annual meeting.

MACKIN FUND

Recent contributors to the Mackin Fund include:

J. T. Andrews D. R. Mullineaux

J. E. Brooks D. L. Schmidt

B. H. Bryant C. F. S. Sharpe

D. R. Crandell D. E. White
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